
VCC welcomes new international students to join the Fall 2015 term 

New international students participated in orientation on either September 2 or 3, depending on their programs. Students received information about 
people and resources available to them at VCC and in Vancouver. Topics included: cultural adjustment, important immigration documents, VCC services 
and support, staying safe and healthy, and Campus Tours were led by returning VCC international student volunteers.  

Important information is covered during this two-day event. 

Students checking in, taking photo ID, receiving welcome packages and getting ready to start the VCC International New Student Orientation. 



VCC welcomes new international students to join the Fall 2015 term 

At this fun and informative event, students had the opportunity to also make new friends and connect with other new and current international students.  



Orientation on September 2, 2015 

These students will study in the following programs: 

 Automotive Service Technology 

 Baking & Pastry Arts 

 Cosmetology 

 Culinary Arts 

 Hair Design 

 Skin & Body Therapy 



Orientation on September 3, 2015 

These students will study in the  

following programs: 

 Digital Graphic Design 

 Drafting 

 Hospitality Management 

 Occupational/Physical   

           Therapist Assistant 


